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Greater Fredericksburg Bowling Association News Letter  

GFUSBCA Official Notice  

 This is to provide official notice of the Annual Associ-
ation Meeting to be held on April 11, 2015. 
1. We will be voting on new wording to the Greater Fred-

ericksburg USBC Association constitution.   
2. We will be voting on a proposed increase of local Dues. 
3.   We will also be voting on 5 board of directors positions. 
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In This Edition 

Board of Directors Positions Up for Election 
President:  Brenda Chambers is r etir ing from the board after  10 Year s of Service. 
Vice-President # 2: Cur rently held by George French 
Sergeant-At-Arms: Cur rently held by Dawn Brown 
Director # 2: D.J . Johnson has served 5 consecutive terms Director  and must be 
elected to a new position or retire from the Board. 
Director #5 Youth: Cur rently held by Angie Morr is 
Director #6 Youth: Cur rently held by Lydia Sullivan 

See gfusbca.org/forms/Board of Directors Application to submit your application 

             A Message from the President 

 As I sit here looking out my window at the snow coming down heavily, it is hard 
to think about the weather getting warmer and spring time coming.  It is also hard to 
believe that the bowling season is almost over. 
 I have thoroughly enjoyed this bowling season.  It has been a pleasure getting to 
know the bowlers, having tournaments and working the GFUSBCA Board to contin-
ually improve our processes. 

 We will be having our last tournament for the fall season in March.  That will be the Open 
Tournament to be held at AMF.  Make sure your get your entries in timely.  If you want to bowl 
but do not have a team, let any board member know and we will be happy to assist you. 
 As a reminder, the applications for the GFUSBCA Scholarship are now being accepted.  The 
winner will receive $500 towards their school or college if they are adults.  The youth winners will 
have the money provided in SMART funds by the USBC.  The application can be found on our 
website at GFUSBCA.org. 
 In April we will be holding our annual meeting and volunteer recognition luncheon. We do en-
courage everyone to attend.  During this meeting we will also be holding elections for board mem-
bers.  If you are interested in applying for a board position, you can download the applications on 
the GFUSBCA website or you can speak to any board member about the qualifications and specifi-
cations of the position.    
 I will not be rerunning for the position of President this year.  I have served many years in the 
bowling community.  It started when I was 15 years old with the Nation’s Capital.  I then served as 
both Director and Vice President of the Fredericksburg Area Women’s Bowling Association and 
have served the last 10 years on the GFUSBCA board.  I have learned so much the past 4 years 
being the President.  The position is rewarding and challenging and the networking with the bow-
lers makes me feel like I have thousands of friends and family members.    
 I am always here to address any concerns or suggestions that you have.  Don’t forget that the 
board is a valuable resource to you. 
 
Brenda Chambers 
GFUSBCA President 

mailto:Brenda.Chambers@Parallon.net
mailto:gfusbcnews@gmail.com
mailto:george.french@urs.com
mailto:dmhbucks@gmail.com
mailto:dawn.brown626@yahoo.com
mailto:AMGFUSBCA@gmail.com
mailto:classic52rambler@gmail.com
mailto:djx2inc@va.metrocast.net
mailto:onebowlergrl@aol.com
mailto:Monroe.dm.gavin@gmail.com
mailto:baskets4morris@aol.com
mailto:lksullivan002@aol.com
mailto:AMGFUSBCA@gmail.com
mailto:AMGFUSBCA@gmail.com
http://www.gfusbca.org
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AMF  Fredericksburg Lanes  
12100 Kilarney Dr. 
Fredericksburg, VA 22407  
(540) 786-2695 

Liberty Center Massaponax 
5801 Southpoint Center Blvd., 
Fredericksburg, VA 22408  
540-710-0234  

Cannon Ball Lanes  
Jenkins Road Building 135  
Dahlgren, Virginia 22448 
(540) 653-7327  

10 Lanes.   Game Time Sports Grill, Cannonball Cafe, pro shop, and league 
bowling. Hours:  Mon, Tue, Wed, Thu 11:00 am to 9:00 pm 
Fri and Sat 11:00 am to 12:00 midnight—Sunday Noon to 6:00 pm  

48 Lanes.  A cozy bar & grill,  Mullan's Pro Shop, locker area, snack bar, arcade and party rooms 
to rent, for any type/size of occasion.  2nd Level Liberty Laughs Comedy Club,  another Box Seats bar & 
grill with a huge dance floor, pool tables, darts, plus offices and additional rooms to rent for 20 to 200 
people.   

50 Lanes.  McCorvey’s Pro Shop.  Separate Bar area and arcade-style video games.  Locker 
area and snack bar.  Hours:  Mon, Tue, Thu, Sun 9:00 am to 10:00 pm - Wed 4:00 pm to 10:00 
pm    Friday 4:00 pm to Midnight  - Sat 9:00 am to Midnight  - Sunday Noon to 6:00 pm 

GFUSBCA Bowling Centers 

http://www.libertycenterva.com/menu.html
http://www.libertycenterva.com/room-rentals.html
http://www.libertycenterva.com/room-rentals.html
http://www.libertylaughscomedyclub.com/
http://www.libertycenterva.com/box-seats-lounge-upper-level.html
http://www.libertycenterva.com/billiards--darts.html
http://www.libertycenterva.com/menu.html
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11 in a Row 

300 Games 800 Series 

White, Bruce 821 2/24/2015 

Einhorn, Jim 818 2/04/2015 

White, Bruce 813 2/20/2015 

Wright, Tim 811 3/14/2015 

Windsor, Richard 804 3/07/2015 

Gallahan, Mark 2/04/2015 

Monroe, Don 2/24/2015 

Oliver, Pete (Youth) 2/07/2015 

Perdue, Daryl 2/24/2015 

Gathof,Billy 2/18/2015 

Heard, John 2/15/2015 

Oliver, John 2/24/2015 

Simpson, Michael 2/04/2015 

Snowman, Thomas 3/04/2015 

Snowman, Tom 2/04/2015 

As of 8/1/2014 USBC will no longer recognize a 11 in-a-row score as an achievement award.  

The association will continue to post 11 in-a-row scores and if available photos on this web site. 

Rumbaugh, Paul 2/15/2015 

Schaarschmidt, Eric 2/18/2015 

Symanowski, Bill 2/25/2015 

Mullan’s Pro Shop 
Steve Mullan, Owner/Operator of Mullan’s Pro Shop   
Liberty Center Massaponax 5801 Southpoint Centre 
Boulevard, Fredericksburg, VA 22407   

Mullan’s Pro Shop is a Storm VIP Pro Shop.  We sell balls from 
Storm, Roto Grip, Ebonite, Columbia 300, Hammer, Track, Bruns-
wick, DV8, Motiv,   Radical, Lane #1 and other great brands.  We also 
sell shoes from Dexter, Storm, and Brunswick.  We also sell Gloves, 
Braces,    Towels, shoe covers, Tape, powders and all other kinds of 
Sundry items. 

Services include: Ball Plugging (one hour service), Layout and Drilling, Surface adjustment,     
Resurfacing, Oil Extraction, Name Engraving and Consultation.  We install Thumb Slugs, Turbo 
Switch Grips, and Interchangeable Thumbs, Finger Inserts, and Ball Static Weight measure-
ments. 

Lessons by appointment. 

We accept:  

Member of International Bowling Pro Shop Instructors Association (IBPSIA). 

Advertisement 
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BOWLAPALOOZA!   

Want to try out the latest bowling gear, get some tips, and 
have a blast? All while improving your skills! 

Limited spots available 

Reserve your spot at any McCorvey’s Bowling World 
location or online at bowlingworld.biz. 

Try something new 

 Here's your chance to try a fingertip ball 

 Try wrist supports and new products 

 Learn to hook the ball 

 Coaching from USBC Certified Coaches 

 12, 13, 14, and 15 pound balls available 

Gift Bag! 

Each participant will receive a gift 
bag full of surprises and coupons 
valued at over $100. Plus an hour 
and a half to bowl. All this for only 

$20   

Schedule 

Sunday 
March 8th 

AMF Fredericksburg 
 

Squad Times 
12:00 – 1:30 
1:30 – 3:00 
3:00 – 4:30 

Advertisement 
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GFUSBC YOUTH/ADULT  

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM 

 
The Greater Fredericksburg USBC Association will be offering a $500.00 scholarship this year to 2 eligible youth bowlers to be 
awarded through and managed by the SMART program.  All High School students are eligible.  An individual is eligible to be 
awarded this scholarship more than once.    

The Scholarship Committee will annually recognize one certified adult bowler who wishes to further their education for personal 
or professional enhancement.  The award winner will receive a scholarship in the amount of $500.00.  An individual may win this 
award only once.  Funds for the scholarship award winners will be administered through the Greater Fredericksburg USBC of-
fice. 

Adult Eligible nominees must: 

Be a certified USBC member. 

Be a current adult member in good standing of the Greater Fredericksburg USBC association. 

Must have participated in at least one GFUSCA tournament in the past year. 

Must already be enrolled in a degree program at an accredited college or university. 

Must be maintaining a GPA of 3.0 or higher. 

Applications are found at http://gfusbca.org/ 

 

2015 DATES TO REMEMBER 

Open Applications process - 1 February 2015 

Applications MUST be postmarked by – 16 March 2015 

Selection of Interviewees – 20 April 2015 

Interview process complete – 18 May 2015 

Decision and recipient notification – 31 May 2015 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

Dawn Brown 
GFUSBCA Scholarship Chair 

40 Cove Drive 
Montross, VA 22520 

Dawn.brown626@yahoo.com 
804-761-8374 

http://gfusbca.org/
mailto:Dawn.brown626@yahoo.com
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Division 1 

1st place Pete Oliver/John Oliver 

2nd place Nick Brown/Eric Brown 

3rd place Kyle Mann/Chris Mann  

Division 2 

1st place Shelby Sullivan/ Jim Wolfe  

2nd place Brianna Kulp/ Ricky Kulp  

3rd place Caitlin Crandall/ James Crandall  

Division 3 

1st place Amber Bonds/ Nathan Bonds 

2nd place Todd Chaffin/ Tom Chaffin  

3rd place Phillip Pryor/ Barnett Chessin  

Saturday Youth Legends  
Pepsi Qualifiers thru February 

U08 Boys:  Israel Kelly 
U10 Boys:  Zachary Sharpe 
U10 Boys: Brindyn Garrison 
U12 Boys:  Izaiah Garrison 
U12 Boys: Ethan Iverson 
U12 Girls:  Mackenzie Morris 
U12 Girls: Jailyn Jones 
U15 Boys: Codie Garrison 
U15 Boys: Kyle Storm 
U15 Girls:  Lenora Leake 
U20 Boys: Wade Garrison Jr. 
U20 Boys: Josh Eggleston 
U20 Girls:  Teresa Chada 
U20 Girls: Madison Morris 
 
January Bowler of the Month:  
Bella Kelly - Bumpers  
Codie Garrison - Juniors  
Josh Eggleston - Seniors  

Fred City Strikers  
February Pepsi Qualifiers 

  
U10 Girls: Taelor Brown 
U12 Boys: Omari Ellis 
U12 Girls: Amber Bonds 
U15 Boys: Steven Lang 
U15 Boys: Joseph Simms 
U15 Boys: Terry Moreland 
U15 Girls: Tessa Hatfield 
U20 Boys: Pete Oliver 
U20 Boys: Dalton Dean 
U20 Girls: Rachel Cropp 
  
Pepsi Qualifiers from Travel League 
U15 Girls: Bri Kulp 
U20 Boys: Nicholas Brown 
U20 Girls: Ariel Goldsmith 

Youth News 

Fred City Strikers Adult Youth 

No-Tap Tournament Results 
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Team Div 1– Hdcp Makenzie Morris, Lenora Leake, 

Ethan Iverson, Codie Garrison (With Angie Morris) Team Div 2– Hdcp Todd Chaffin, Amber Bonds, 

Hunter Couture, Not pictured, Hanna Chaffin (With 

Gavin Monroe and Lydia Sullivan) 

Doubles Div 1– Hdcp  Lenora Leake and Ethan 

Iverson (With Angie Morris) 

All Events Div 1– Hdcp  Kyle Storm (With Angie 

Morris) 

Doubles Div 2– Hdcp Thomas Marinari and  Dylan Purdue 

(With Lydia Sullivan) 

Sinles Div 1 – Hdcp Robert Simms (With 

Lydia Sullivan) 

Singles Div 4– Hdcp Thomas Marinari (With Gavin 

Monroe and Lydia Sullivan) 

Singles Div 1– Hdcp  Ethan Iverson (With Angie 

Morris) 

Singles Div 3 – Scratch  Wade Garrison Jr  (With 

Angie Morris) 

Youth Tournament Winners 
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OPEN LETTER 

To GFUSBCA Board and the members of the association: 

             I would like to take a moment to compliment the Board on all that it does, 

and do it in a public forum. I have been a member of the association since it started 

and served on the Board, I have heard many a member complain and criticize the 

board.  I myself have been a critic, I am not saying that we are wrong to be critic’s, 

as that is part of being human, and we live in a country where I and others fought to 

give us the right for free speech. 

  What I am saying is that all of the members need to remember that the board is 

comprised of volunteers who donate their time and energy to keeping our associa-

tion alive. I for one remember being a member of other associations which I felt did 

not represent our interests; I much prefer what we have today. 

  So again I repeat THANK YOU, for all that you do. I encourage all members to take 

not only the time to criticize but to thank the Board members for their efforts. This 

does not mean that we should stop letting the Board know when we feel they are 

wrong as they can only know our wishes if we let them know them. 

 

                                                                    IN BROTHERHOOD, 

                                                                   Bobby K. Phillips Jr. 

                                                                   Past Board member  

                   and association member 


